
 Randolph Forest Commission 
Minutes
!

Date: April 2, 2014 
Location: Randolph Town Hall 
Members Present: John Scarinza – Chair, Doug Mayer, Mark Kelley 
Others Present: David Willcox  !
The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:12 PM !

I. Minutes of the March 2014 meeting were reviewed and approved  

II. Invoices:  Hicks Logging presented a invoice for approval regarding 

bridge replacement on the Pond of Safety Road for $2,911.24 

III. The parking area project at the end of Randolph Hill Road has been put 

out for bid with three local construction firms.  Bids are Due April 11 at 

noon and the winner must have the project done by mid June.  A special 

meeting will be held that day at the Randolph Town Hall to review the 

three proposals and select the winner. 

IV. Doug Mayer followed up with Nikki Pizzo to confirm that the new trail 

could be ready for the first Saturday in August for the Annual Forest Tour.  

He confirmed that she assured him that timeframe would be acceptable. 

V. A new trail to the Crystal Mine was discussed with the hopes of 

including this project in the current budget.  Doug Mayer will talk to Carl 

Demrow, a trails consultant about what possible routes would work.  The 

RMC would be consulted for actual trail construction. 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:03 PM. 

The next meeting will be held Wednesday May 7, at 7:00 PM in the Randolph Town 

Hall.  


